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18th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

I am pleased to confirm that local estate agents Griffin have once agreed to be our sponsors for our Summer and Christmas 2024 fetes.

We would are looking for families within our school community to agree to have one of their “for sale” style  estate agent boards displayed in their front garden advertising our fete.

The boards can be fixed or freestanding and will be on display 12 weeks prior to the fete (s) and taken down shortly after.

For every board displayed, FOTS will receive a £5.00 donation from Griffin for the first 100, increasing to £7.00 thereafter!  All money raised will go towards updating the very popular sensory room which benefits all students across our two schools.

If you are happy to display a Griffin board on your property, please email me at the address below or contact FOTS via our Facebook page no later than 13th April.

Please include your name, address and postcode and whether you would prefer a fixed or freestanding board. 


Thank you for your continued support. 


Kind regards 

Sheri Gibbs 
Chairperson 
Friends of treetops schools 
FOTs@treetops.thurrock.sch.uk
07722920063 
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